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As noted in the Exhibit in Support of Processing Pursuant to Rule 73.3801(f)(6)(iii), the 
impact of the KSAT-TV ATSC 1.0 service loss on viewers would be minimal, the majority of 
those persons who would lose KSAT-TV’s ATSC 1.0 signal are located outside of the San Antonio 
DMA, and the service loss areas are served by other stations affiliated with KSAT-TV’s television 
network—ABC. 

As such, in many cases the viewers in the service loss areas, which are located outside of 
the San Antonio DMA, have access to and are likely already relying upon out-of-market ABC-
affiliated stations for their ABC programming. 

In connection with the Licensee’s consumer education outreach, the Licensee is planning 
and has been publicizing a phone bank event scheduled for May 6, 2024 (the transition date) from 
9 a.m. to 8 p.m., during which the Licensee will answer viewer questions and assist viewers with 
receiving KSAT-TV and other ABC-affiliated stations as necessary.  Thereafter, the Licensee 
plans to continue to respond to and assist with viewer inquiries and will inform viewers in the 
service loss areas that ABC programming is available from other stations.   

In addition, the Licensee has a page on its website about KSAT-TV’s ATSC 3.0 launch 
(https://www.ksat.com/nextgentv/) which includes station contact information for viewers having 
issues receiving KSAT-TV.  The Licensee plans to maintain this page on KSAT-TV’s website for 
at least 30 days after the transition. 

* * * * * 


